
 

From the Pastor                                        August 29, 2021 
 

   Our prayers are directed toward 
the LADIES RETREAT scheduled for this 
coming Friday and Saturday. May God 
bless with a refreshing and a renewing.  
May it be a FLOURISHING time! 

 It is our prayer that God will use 
Mrs. Wilkerson and Mrs. Burks to be right on target in 
speaking to the ladies.  THANK YOU to all those who have 
been and are now working toward a great weekend.  The 
assistance of our men is deeply appreciated. 
 

 
  

PRAY for all the vulnerable regions around the 
world that are being impacted by devastation - 
war, fires, floods, wind, earthquakes.  Oh, how 

we need the HELP of our blessed Lord. 
 

 
 

The plans and goals for HOMECOMING #80 
will be shared in the evening service.  We’re 

looking forward to the two days of celebration 
on October 2-3.   Thank God for our history,     

our present and, the Lord willing, our future!   
 

 
 

Send a note to Hannah Cahoon at college: 
Hannah Cahoon - PCC 

Student box #824 
250 Brent Lane 

Pensacola, FL  32503 
***Thanks to everyone for helping Hannah get the supplies she 

needed and for every birthday and graduation gift!     

 
 

 



September 12th is designated GRANDPARENTS 
Sunday.  Thank God for the good and godly influ-
ence that many grandparents have been to their 

families.  We’re thankful for all who wear that title. 
 

  
 

LISTEN for details concerning the resuming of  
Survival Kids Club for the upcoming year. 

 

 
  

PRAY for our good friend, P.J. Parker, as he    
enters the hospital this Thursday for cancer and 

reconstruction surgery.  Also, pray for                   
Evangelist Rudolph Outlaw.  His cancer is in  
remission, but he continues to be very weak. 

 

 
 

SEPTEMBER is a good month to renew                     
ourselves to the ministry of Sunday 

School.  Pray for each of our teachers as 
they faithfully give eternal truth                         

from an eternal BOOK! 

 

Stewardship Report 
 

 

 

Tithes & Offerings…….$   6,510.00 
Faith Promise .................        792.50 
Missions ..........................        254.00 
Friends of Faith .............        170.00 
Building Fund ................          30.00 
Miscellaneous .................     1,001.50                                     
 

 

TOTAL .......................... $  8,758.50 

 

Serving In 
The Nursery:   

   

Sunday Morning: 
Infants: Terri Marlowe 

  

Sunday Evening: 
Infants/Toddlers: Cindy Cahoon 

2s & 3s:  Phyllis Coleman 
 

Wednesday Evening: 
Infants/Toddlers:  Jennifer Gibson 

2s & 3s:  Myra Whitley 
 


